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Our reference: EC23-003201 
  
8 September 2023 
  
  
The Honourable Mark Dreyfus KC, MP 
Attorney General 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
Cc: 
 
  
Via email 
  
 
Dear Attorney-General 
  
I am writing to provide you with an update on matters arising over the past week, 
including key issues and anticipated activity for the AFP for the period 9 to 15 
September 2023.  
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Other Matters of Interest 
 
Australian Federal Police Association (AFPA) Enterprise Bargaining 
On 2 September 2023, the AFP received a request to commence bargaining from the 
AFPA. This requires the AFP to issue the Notice of Employee Representational Rights 
(NERR) no later than 14 days later (by 16 September 2023 at the latest). The AFP 
anticipates meeting this requirement. The AFP is working with the Australian Public 
Service Commission to ensure we are well-positioned to commence bargaining 
negotiations in late-September. Further information on the AFP Enterprise Bargaining 
position will be provided to your office ahead of your meeting with the AFPA on  
13 September 2023. 
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Yours sincerely 

 
Reece P Kershaw APM 
Commissioner 
 

/ Address: GPO Box 401 Canberra ACT 2601 Australia  

/ Telephone: +61 2 5127 4100 

/ Email: Office-of-the-Commissioner@afp.gov au  
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